From: Kasuboski, Robert

Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2018 11:48 AM

To: Rowdy Rudd@oxy.com; 'Wade Dittrich@oxy.com' <Wade_ Dittrich@oxy.com>

Cc: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: BL-1645 McKittrick SWD

Rowdy,

| was doing the field work out at the above site yesterday and found some surface contamination on the
back side of the tank battery. | don't see anything on the surface that has traveled down the outside of
the pad. This appears to be an older site and with the line across the soil at the base of the pad | am
wondering if this has leached from the tank battery containment. The contamination is just off the pad
where it appears a tank was removed from within the berm. | am not sure if the whole area under the
tanks is lined or if they just had liner on the actually berms. The contamination runs downhill with
obvious effects on the vegetation.

Can you all please check and let us know what you find.
Thank you,

rkasuboski@slo.state.nm.us
nmstatelands.org
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